RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS -1-

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

January 30, 2024
Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this regular business meeting at 7:00pm with roll
call. All and fiscal officer (FO) were present.
Visitors: Carla Smith, Tim May, Jack Ward, Shannon Duval, Ed Monroe, John Hoffer, Bob and Patty
Wess, BJ Cottrill

Trustee Hupp made a motion to pay the bills; sign purchase orders and blanket certificates, and
the bank statement. Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion. Motion Carried. It is lawfully certified that
the amount $18,979.53 is lawfully appropriated to pay the bills by the fiscal officer.

6388 BRIAN JAMES COTTRILL $1,177.48
6889 JENNIE DUVAL $1,455.93
6890 JOHN E HOFFER $1,108.38
6891 BENJAMIN C HUPP $921.42
6892 DANIEL NELSON VANBUREN $919.25
6893 JACK WARD $919.25
6894 DONALD W WATKINS $1,316.54
6895 NORTHPOINT OHIO ARCHITECTURE $5,750.00
6896 Power Parts Engineering $873.74
6897 JENNIE DUVAL $450.00
6898 BEN HUPP $450.00
6899 Daniel VanBuren $225.00
6900 Pleasant Valley Limestone $940.07
6901 HOUSTON PLUMBING & HEATING INC ~ §1,275.59
6902 Jack Ward $411.22
6903 LICKING COUNTY TREASURER $323.66
6904 LICKING COUNTY ENGINEER $149.80
6905 LICKING COUNTY ENGINEER $312.20

$18,979.53

Safety: Culvert on Somerset RD driveway needs replaced. Trustee Hupp will discuss with property

owner

Fire Company: FO has received all signed contracts
Zoning: Former inspector Jack Ward received a couple of phone calls.

The board has received 2 applications for zoning inspector. Steve Meger and Greg Reis. Trustee
Hupp made a motion to go into executive session to discuss zoning inspector applications.

Back from executive session, Trustee Hupp made a motion to hire Greg Reis as zoning inspector
on a 6 month probation period for $375 per month. Trustee Ward seconded the motion
Old Business: New building plans are almost finished. The architect will submit to the county for
approval.

Public Comment: Bob Wess asked if someone can contact the county about repairing Laurel Hill rd.
Trustee Ward said it will be graded by the county on Friday.

Carla Smith asked who the trustees report to. Trustee Hupp said they report to the voters, there is
no one else they are required to report to. She also asked about an update on the situation with Middle
West, Trustee gave update. Trustee Hupp heard Middle West was looking for land elsewhere.

Trustee Hupp de a motwn to adjoum the meeting. Trustee Ward seconded the motion. With
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